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Subject: (Direct Referral) Communication from the Commissioner of Public Works requesting to
discuss changes to the current contractor pre-qualifications.

Recommendation of the Public Works and Services Committee on 02-14-17: Recommend the
City Attorney codify our prequalification procedures per State Statutes.

Fiscal Note: N/A
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